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 November 18, 2022.  

Dear Families, 

This is a letter to let you know about some changes to our school’s administrative team. 

As of January 8, 2023, I will be moving schools to continue the Principal role at Sir Wilfrid 
Laurier Elementary School.  The new Principal that will be joining Gatestone will be determined 
in the near future.  The community will be informed when the new Principal is announced.  

Our Vice-Principal, Kristy Luker, and our Gatestone educators will support our students and 
community through this transition.    

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with Gatestone students, staff and families.  I will always 
value the time spent at Gatestone Elementary and the learning that occurred here.   This is a 
wonderful school community and I will truly miss working in the Principal role at Gatestone 
Elementary. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school.  

Sincerely, 

 
Kelly Reilly-Scott 
Principal  
Gatestone Elementary 
905-573-7731 
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